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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF MALAWI, 3RD NOVEMBER, 2020.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Malawi to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We applaud Malawi for having accepted during the last cycle in 2015, recommendations related to civil and political rights, women’s rights and gender equality, child rights, disability rights, rights of vulnerable groups, extractive industries and human rights, human rights and governance institutions.

In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, we wish to recommend to Malawi the following:

1.To take steps aimed at criminalizing child sexual abuse.

2.To ensure that Malawi Human Rights Commission was provided with adequate human, technical and financial resources to carry out its mandate effectively.
3.To ensure that all case of children, child prostitution and child pornography were effectively investigated, and perpetrators prosecuted and punished.

We wish to conclude by wishing Malawi a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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